
Here are your  

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS for Thursday, JANUARY 9th 
 

   
 

TODAY – 18   9th graders from Keystone will be touring in morning labs 

 

TOMORROW – 18   9th graders from Midview will be touring in morning labs and 50 8th graders from 

Amherst will be touring in afternoon labs 

 

TOMORROW is the Plato On-line 1st Semester Final Exam at 8:00 am in the Tech Center.  Passes will be 

placed in the student’s first period teacher’s mailbox. 

The National College Fair will be held in Cleveland on Saturday February 8th, 2020.  This is a free event hosting 

hundreds of colleges and universities, in one location, at the Huntington Convention Center of Cleveland from 

1pm to 4pm.    

Seniors who are interested in attending BGSU must apply for admission by Jan. 15 to be considered for an 

automatic and renewable scholarship. The scholarship ranges from $1,000 to $8,000, depending on high school 

GPA and ACT or SAT score. The BGSU application does not require an essay or letters of recommendation.  

 

ASSOCIATE SCHOOL NEWS:    
 

AVON:  Avon Seniors attending the Washington DC Trip have their second deposit due by Friday, 

January 17th. All should log onto their Prodigy account to make your payment.   A link to the website is 

on the Registration page of the trip website bit.ly/seniortodc.  Please see Ms. Malone or Mr. Henderson 

with any questions! 

CLEARVIEW:  Improve your chances to receive more scholarship money by increasing your ACT 

scores with College Now’s FREE ACT prep course! There is no cost to participate and students will 

receive a $200 stipend upon completion of 30 days of participation and an increased ACT score. The 

Winter Session runs from January 14th- March 6th, Monday through Friday 2:45pm -5:45pm. Please see 

Mr. Wilde in Student Services with questions. 

 

FIRELANDS:  Attention Firelands seniors, the Firelands Endowment Scholarships are posted on our 

Class of 2020 Google Classroom and the applications are due January 31st. 

KEYSTONE:  CCP Info Night will be tomorrow in the Study Hall Room from 6:30-7:30 p.m.  Interested 

students should bring a parent/guardian along with them. This meeting is highly encouraged for all new 

College Credit Plus students. 

 

Also, you can now sign-up to take the Accuplacer at KHS on January 22nd by filling out the form on 

Google Classroom. This placement test is usually only given at LCCC, so take advantage of this 

convenient opportunity. Space is limited, so register ASAP. 
 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fmx.technolutions.net%2fmps2%2fc%2f5wA%2fjM0HAA%2ft.2y8%2f9HgYbDD7QFmyLNAOmN-TAg%2fh0%2fN31pChuNO7NclWSI0iGibV3vAuCDA6ufg4FPkLmrnRdDjDNSuTGnPcOd-2Ff2J33YvlFz5y1AvpbU6-2FvBy-2FufTtClaRbXq39mTSbYqiUPPxs-2FFDiZ2w-2FVOsBdv0IPUIsWRd1m1gzI1uEXKksUaH0rRVNCzTCkJ2iS27rBOyrUHAkI-3D%2fe8x2&c=E,1,In58a0_yYSu3JGaRNGkU34z2WoSFpwQ5AtDF0lmUVcinvhAez2QREbgnkVDjVgRVVjcI5houVwT8h9jiScTBOts4KO0Um3IhNteX8TX4QKeI7ZYcuU1fN9Pj&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fbit.ly%2fseniortodc&c=E,1,04QVsVCMOmiYXJPP3ts2C64CHpgDBNhKFUgRRCdKm2bAhj2q2XOXY-UFDYn7A4pjBxP1Q_s8vvATZL0r4PMundutH95l4v5Reht6BVYCMfYl8sdpHVXysAt48Rs,&typo=1

